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Highlights of the President’s Daily Activities – Tuesday, February 6, 2018 

 

 President George Weah met in audience with representatives of the Liberia Bankers 

Association (LBA) at his Foreign Ministry Office. The meeting with the association was 

triggered by the President’s earlier engagement with the leadership of the Liberia Business 

Association (LIBA).He spoke on Tuesday, February 6, during a well-attended meeting with 

representatives of all nine commercial banks in the country. He encouraged the LBA 

representatives to develop constructive and mutually agreeable conversation in order to 

improve the processes that will be accommodating to Liberian businesses. 

 

 The Liberian President directed that all officials of government occupying tenured positions 

to submit to the Office of the Minister of State for Presidential Affairs their letters of 

appointment and Certificate of commissioning on or before Friday, February 9. The directive 

was issued in an Official Circular dated February 5, and signed by the Minister of State, Hon. 

Nathaniel McGill.   

 

 The President also, by directive, requested that all former government officials still in 

possession of government-owned vehicles to submit these vehicles to the General Services 

Agency (GSA) on or before Friday, February 9. The directive was issued in an Official 

Circular dated February 5, and signed by the Minister of State, Hon. Nathaniel McGill. 

 

 President George Weah approved additional expenditure intended to enhance banking 

operations on the main and Fendell campuses of the University of Liberia to facilitate the 

late registration of students that missed earlier deadline set. The Liberian leader further 

requested for the semester to be extended by one month in order to accommodate the late 

registration students due to the loss in time as a result of protests. 

 


